Summer iPad Policy

It has been decided you will keep your iPad over the summer.  Below are the guidelines for maintaining the iPad over the summer and a list of things that must be completed upon your return to school in August.

1.  Clean up case and iPad.  Replace case if necessary.  You can replace with an all black case like the one you have with a screen protector built into it.  The iPad must remain in its case over the summer.

2.  If screen cracks or any other damage occurs, contact me immediately.

3.  If you lose or misplace your iPad, contact me immediately.  Because devices can only be located if they are on wifi, do NOT take them on vacation.  Do not leave them unattended in public places or take them to inappropriate places. Your iPad needs to remain on wifi throughout the summer.  Replacement cost for an iPad is $500.

4. Clean up Notability, photos and iBooks.  Delete all unwanted material.  Your iPad is only 32GB.  You will need to clean it up each year.  You should always keep at least 6 GB of free space on your iPad.  This is the equivalent of cleaning out your locker and backpack each year!

5. Rules will remain in place on the iPad.  No 17+ apps.  The banned App list will remain in effect; however, NBA, FIFA, Clash of Clans, Madden, and Instagram will be allowed starting June 1st only after you have completed #4 above.  These apps must be removed prior to the first day of school.  Putting any of the other banned apps on your iPad could result in a detention upon your return to school.


6.  International students must see Mrs. Knox for additional information.

Not following the guidelines above could result in your losing this summer privilege in the future.

